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Jeanine Gozdecki of the South Bend office was quoted in an article,
"Workplace Racism Persists, Diversity Training Needed," on the Society
for Human Resource Management's website homepage. The article
stemmed from a written perspective regarding race discrimination in the
workplace authored by Jeanine and Janilyn Daub of the South Bend
office.

RELATED PEOPLE

Janilyn Brouwer Daub
Partner
South Bend, Elkhart
P 574-237-1139
F 574-237-1125
janilyn.daub@btlaw.com

Jeanine M. Gozdecki
Partner
South Bend
P 574-237-1277
F 574-237-1125
jeanine.gozdecki@btlaw.com


